
 

 

 

 

March 31, 2016 
 
Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo  
9909 Franklin Avenue 
Fort McMurray, AB 
T9H 2K4 
 
ATTENTION: Mayor and Council 
 
Your Worship and Council: 
 
Please accept this letter as the Regional Recreation Corporation of Wood Buffalo’s (RRC) formal 
request for a review of our mandate to support finalization of our operating agreement.   

Since the RRC does not currently operate all the existing facilities owned by the Regional Municipality 
of Wood Buffalo (RMWB), our request is that the mandate be reviewed and clarified as to which 
existing and future facilities the RRC will operate to support the needs of the residents. 

Our bylaws currently state that the purpose and mandate of the Corporation are to: “operate existing 
and future recreational facilities and cultural facilities to serve the cultural, recreational and social 
needs of the residents of the RMWB.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruno Francoeur 
Chair 
Regional Recreation Corporation of Wood Buffalo 
 
cc:  Council 
cc: RRC Board of Directors 
cc:  Marcel Ulliac, CAO,  RMWB 
cc:  Bob Couture, Executive Director Community and Protective Services, RMWB 
cc:  Annette Antoniak, CEO, RRC 
cc: Maureen Gravelle, CFO, RRC 
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